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WHAT EVENTS ARE WE RUNNING

IN THE SUMMER TERM?

NEW SCHOOL INITIATIVE: CASH FOR CLOBBER

FOR MORE INFORMATION, TO KEEP UP-TO-DATE
WITH FUTURE EVENTS OR JOIN THE PTFA, PLEASE
VISIT OUR PTFA PAGE ON:

Spring Term Summary

www.https://www.ashgroveprimary.com/

Colour Run

PTFA Trivia Night

Summer Fair

Thank you all so much for your support during the Spring Term; you have continued to help us

raise funds for the children of Ashgrove and we move closer to our goal of funding crucial

resources and community events. We managed to raise £1646 in the Spring Term, bringing our

total to £4920.40! As we move into the Summer Term, we are already planning for new and

exciting events, as well as new initiatives, which you will see below. Stay tuned to our school

Facebook and Instagram pages for information on upcoming fundraisers and opportunities to

bring our school community together. We want to finish the school year on a high, so we look

forward to your continued support. 

FUNDRAISERS 

Fireside Quiz - £78 raised

PTFA Trivia Night - £240 raised

‘Break the Rules’ Day - £1328 raised

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

TOTAL RAISED: 

£1646

We would love to recruit extra helpers for our next few events, to ensure the children’s safety

and enjoyment. If you would be willing to give up your time to assist the PTFA in the running of

events, you can email us at ashgroveptfa@gmail.com for further information. Thank you!

Have you been spring-cleaning lately? Are you in need of clearing out any

clothes, accessories or linens? Well look no further - this Summer Term, we

will be welcoming donations for the ‘Cash for Clobber’ recycling scheme

(date TBC). Not only will we be supporting developed countries through

textile recycling, we can also raise money through this exciting initiative! 


